
Donations for Peninsula Snack Program 

 

For the past several years Peninsula was awarded the fresh fruit and vegetable 
grant.  This grant provided all Peninsula students with fresh fruit and vegetables 
each day for the entire school year for a mid-morning snack.  The criteria for this 
award is solely based on the percentage of students receiving free and reduced 
lunch.  This year the Peninsula School did not qualify, as a result the community 
responded by providing some of the funds needed for this: 

• $1,000 from Schoodic Community Fund 

• $1,000 from St. Christopher's by the Sea.    

Peninsula School is requesting the Board’s permission to accept these funds.	
  


